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Welcome! Let’s Connect Virtually!
As you know, the United States and the world are facing the Coronavirus, COVID-19. The church 
building will remain closed for the time being as we weigh the needs of our community in conjunction 
with the recommendations set forth by the state and local authorities. Our building may be closed, but 
the Church is not! May each of us continue to be the Church as we connect with neighbors, friends, 
and family. We pray that today’s online worship service is a blessing!

Church Staff Directory

Current Debt as of May 10, 2020    $3,158,083

Weekly receiving goal: $8,723

Financial Report

Sunset Times:
Today: 8:30 p.m./Next Sabbath: 8:33 p.m.

Senior Pastor              Chad Stuart
Associate Pastors       Lerone Carson 
	 Andrea Jakobsons                                                                      
                                         Jason Lombard
	 Kandace Zollman
Pastors Emeritus	 Gaspar Colón
	 Charlotte McClure
                                      Steve Willsey

Minister of Music	 Michael Patterson
Organist	 Mark Willey
Office Manager	 Carol Strack
Treasurer	 Eugene Korff
Prayer Request Voicemail	 301-384-2920 ext. 140
Spencerville Adventist Academy	 301-421-9101 
SAA Head Principal	 Tissiana Bowerman

National Domestic Violence Hotline — 800-799-7233

Adventist Giving Online
A safe and easy way to give your tithes and offerings 

online using an electronic check or debit/credit card!

Go to: spencervillechurch.org/give
Click into the secure site.
Receive a confirmation via email.
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Thank you for joining us in worship this morning! We will continue to provide updates on the status of 
our “in-person” worship services. Visit spencervillechurch.org for the latest information.

Welcome		  Pastor Chad Stuart

Hymn of Praise No. 316:	 Live Out Thy Life Within Me	 Colleen Daly	
	 aurelia

Prayer		  Pastor Andrea Jakobsons 
	 	  
Children’s Lesson		  Pastor Kandace Zollman  
 
Anthem:	 The Lord’s Prayer	 Colleen Daly, soprano	
	 Albert Hay Malotte	 Michael Patterson, piano

Sermon:	 Don’t Just Pass By	 Pastor Stuart	
	 Luke 10:25-37 
 
Response:	 The Lord Is My Light	 Donique Isaac	
	 Frances Allitsen	 Michael Patterson	
		   
Benediction		  Pastor Stuart

 
Postlude:	 Thou art the rock	 Mark Willey 
	 Henry Mulet		
		

Order of Worship
11:15 a.m.
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Worship
You will notice a different venue for our 
“broadcast only” worship services. This past 
The renovations in the Sanctuary began this 
part Monday. While we are excited to begin 
this project, the work has made it impossible 
to broadcast from the Sanctuary. Much of this 
week’s service was recorded in the auditorium 
at Spencerville Adventist Academy. As usual, 
the elements of the service were individually  
prerecorded, with only essential personnel on 
site. Information regarding additional ways to 
digitally connect with each other will continue 
to be published in the Worship Update 
newsletter, published every Friday afternoon. If 
you would like to receive the Weekly Update, 
sign up by visiting spencervillechurch.org/
weekly-update.

2020 Chesapeake Camp Meeting
Due to the impact of COVID-19, the 
Chesapeake Conference will be hosting a 
nightly online broadcast of select past camp 
meeting messages, followed by a live message 
from President Rick Remmers you will not 
want to miss. “The Gathering - At Home” 
online event will take place on June 16-20 
at 7:00 p.m. and will be streamed on the 

Chesapeake Facebook and YouTube channels. 
We hope that you will join us there. We’ll see 
you online!

Giving
Thank you for your generosity and continued 
giving. We are looking forward to the day when 
we are again able to worship together in person. 
However, until that happens, please use the 
Online Giving website to remit your tithe and 
offerings at spencervillechurch.org/give.
	 We can also receive contributions through 
the postal system. Our mailing address is:

Spencerville Adventist Church 
16325 New Hampshire Avenue, 
Silver Spring, Maryland  20905

The scheduled offering for June 6 will go 
toward the local church budget.

Evening Devotions on Facebook
Join Pastor Kandace on the Spencerville 
Church Facebook page as she shares a short 
devotional and time of prayer on Thursday 
evenings at 7:00 p.m. Visit facebook.com/
spencervillesda to join in!

Church Membership Transfer Requests 
This is the second reading of these names.

Rita (Ganesan) Shkullaku from Sligo Adventist Church in Takoma Park, Maryland
Eric and Beth Jackson from McDonald Road Adventist Church in McDonald, Tennessee 
Ranjan K. (BJ) Pandit from Sligo Adventist Church in Takoma Park, Maryland 
Brody Wiedemann from Far West End Adventist Church in Rockville, Virginia
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Prayer Meeting Goes Virtual
Until we can meet again in-person, Prayer 
Meetings will take place via a call-in conference 
call number has been set up for use each 
Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. To join prayer meeting 
using your computer, point your browser to 
spencervillechurch.org/zoom/prayermeeting. 
Alternatively, you can also join the meeting using 
your telephone by calling 301.715.8592. When 
prompted, you’ll need to enter Meeting ID: 479 
808 915. We look forward to having you with us 
each Tuesday evening! The password is: prayer

Church Office Hours
The church office remains closed to ‘foot traffic’. 
If you need to reach the staff, please know that 
the email inbox for the church office is being 
monitored, and voice messages will be returned 
as soon as possible.

Would You Like to Share a 
Prayer Request?

Call the Spencerville Prayer line at 301.384.2920, 
ext. 140. Leave a message regarding prayer requests 
or praise reports to be shared with our Prayer 
Ministry team. Leave a number if you wish someone 
to return your call.

Doctoral Research
If you became a member of the Seventh-day 
Adventist church in the last two years, or if you 
left a church in the last two years; your help 
is needed to participate in a doctoral research 
project about the reasons why people leave one 
church and join another. If you fall into one of 

the above two categories and you are interested 
in participating in the research, please send an 
email with “Yes” in the subject line to Delvin 
Chatham at delvin.chatham@my.rockies.edu for 
more information.

Sabbath School Lesson Discussions 
with Dr. Frank Hasel

After today’s discussion, there are only 3 more 
opportunities to join Pastor Chad and Dr. Frank 
Hasel as they continue their informative and 
inspiring conversations on the Sabbath School 
lesson study. A series of videos are being released 
at 9:00 a.m. every Sabbath morning, to serve 
as a companion to the second quarter Sabbath 
School lesson. The videos can be found online at 
spencervillechurch.org/sabbathschool.


